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(@) GULF ROSE NURSERY
P.O. Box — 2324, Al Ghubaibah, Sharjah — U.A.E.
Tel.: 06-5664952 Fax: 06-5672914
Circular No. GRN/002/2025-2026 , 4™ June 2025

Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from the Gulf Rose Nursery..............

Sub: Eid Al Adha holiday

Please be informed that Thursday, 5" June 2025 will be observed as holiday in the Gulf Rose Nursery on
account of Eid Al Adha. Regular classes will resume on Monday, 9" June 2025.

Eid Mubarak!
Wishing you and your family a very happy and peaceful Eid.
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